
Grant deferral request letter 

Date: 2023/1/17 

Grant deferral request regarding application for certification of FCC ID: SWX-UAG2P 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

We, Ubiquiti Inc., would like to request the approval of our FCC grant for the application 

with FCC ID: SWX-UAG2P  be deferred until 25th January 2023.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

FCC grantee contact person information. 

Name/Title:  Alex Macon / Compliance Manager    

Company Name:  Ubiquiti Inc. 

Address:  685 Third Avenue, New York, NY, United States, 10017 

TEL:  408-942-3084 

FAX:  408-904-5255 

Email: compliance@ui.com 


